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Thomson Reuters Westlaw: New 
proposed rule seeks to implement 
accelerated payments to small 
business contractors across the 
government
"In late September, the FAR Council issued a proposed rule that would 
potentially speed up payments to small business prime contractors and 
subcontractors across the federal government." Read the full article in 
Westlaw Today: New proposed rule seeks to implement accelerated payments 
to small business contractors across the government
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